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Minutes of the October 11, 2007, Meeting

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER by President Mike Curl. Ten members were present.

PREVIOUS MINUTES were read by Secretary Donna Callander.

TREASURY REPORT was not read due to the absence of Treasurer Dick Perrone.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None reported. 

NEW BUSINESS: The December Christmas Party set for the 13th was discussed, and Ed Lang offered to hold the event at his home. It was agreed to have a ham and turkey purchased by the Club, and salads and desserts offered by the members; as well as exchange gifts of no less than $10 value. Jo Inman stated that she will have a map to Ed’s house printed in the next newsletter.

TIP OF THE MONTH: None stated.

SHOW AND TELL: Members showed their treasures found since the previous club meeting.

SPIN OF THE WHEEL: The most clad coins, was won by Mike Curl.

NAME TAG WINNER: Ed Lang.

FINDS OF THE MONTH

BEST COIN: A 1941 dime, found by Reid Davidson.

BEST JEWELRY: A gold bracelet, found by Mike Curl. 

BEST RELIC: A copper medallion, found by Donna Callander.

BEST SILVER: A silver sculpted ring, found by Mike Curl.

There being no further business, the President adjourned the meeting, and refreshments were served by Jim Inman.

Submitted by Secretary Donna Callander 
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Best Coin – Reid Davidson
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Best Relic- Donna 
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Best Gold Jewelry- Mike Curl

[image: image5.jpg]



Best Silver- Mike Curl
November Meeting

The next club meeting will be  -

November 8th in the

FAA building, at the airport. 1403 S. State St. Ukiah, 7:00 PM.    Please mark your calendar.
The club web site is: http://www/ 
geocities.com/mendolostfound

check it out, submit ideas, comments, and tell Dana how much you appreciate his work.

Happy  Birthday
November
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Marilyn Dalton Nov 8th
Rod Orr Nov 19th
Mike Senften Nov 22

Club Member News
For all of you members who joined the club and haven’t been attending meetings, maybe the club wasn’t what you hoped it would be, if so, let us know what your ideas are.  We are always open to new ideas, in fact, that is the spark that keeps us going.  If we just go along with the same people making the decisions, and just doing what we have always done, it soon gets boring.  We have recently started having a time when members could ask questions about metal detectors, equipment, and techniques.  We need more input in that area.  Don’t think that you might sound foolish if you ask questions.  That is what the club is all about.  Some may joke around, but they really are ready to give some good advice.  Help make this club what you want it to be.
Don’t forget that our annual Christmas Party is also when we submit our best finds of the year for the Find Of The year Contest.   The winner will have his name and find engraved on our club plaque.  The rules are-  It must be something you have found between December 2006 through November 7th of this year, and have entered in our Find of The Month.

Also you don’t want to miss the party.  We are having it at Ed Lange’s beautiful home.  He and Chris have it all decorated and it really gets you in the Christmas spirit. You are all invited and you may bring a husband, wife, girlfriend, or a very close friend. 
The Club is furnishing a ham and turkey.  The club members should bring either a snack item, salad, or desert.  At this time I would say you should bring your own plate, silverware and whatever you wish to drink, but that will be discussed at the November meeting.  The club may furnish those items.
We are having a gift exchange.  You can choose to participate or not.  The gifts should be of $10.00 value or more.  Anyone who brings a gift, will get a gift. 

Ordinarily we have our election of officers for the following year at the November meeting.  I know it is hard to think about a new year already, but it will be here before we know it.  Our officers this year have done a very good job.  Tell them how much you appreciate it.  And be thinking about what office you would like to take.  They are all easy, and you really enjoy the club more when you participate.  We need new ideas. 
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Directions To Ed’s House
1. Exit Hwy 101 at Perkins St – Vichy Springs exit.

2. Go east on Vichy Springs Rd 1.1 mi
3. Bear left onto Redemeyer Rd. 0.8 mi.

4. Turn right onto Eldorado Rd 0.2 mi.
5. arrive at 1321 El Dorado Rd. 
The last intersection is Ridgeview Dr.
Hwy map on following page
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President: Mike Curl 707 838 7178

VP: Doug Potter 707 468 8416

Secretary: Donna Callander 743-2406

Treasurer:  Dick Perrone 485 8079

Editor:  Jo Inman  485-8048


Historian:  Jo Inman

Hunt Chairman- Reid Davidson

Hunt Committee- Dick Perrone
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